
Broward Sheriffs Office joins Pompano Beach High School to help feed the homeless

The Broward Sheriff's Office along with Pompano Beach High School came together to help the 

less fortunate. The Black Student Union at Pompano Beach High School wanted to do something 

meaningful in their community and came up with the idea of sponsoring a food drive. Broward 

Partnership Pompano Beach Center was a great fit as they are an active homeless shelter and are 

always in need of assistance. A group of teachers at PBHS work with the Broward Sheriff's Office 

in a group called Operation Establish Trust that gets together every Thursday via Zoom fpr the last 

two years to discuss ideas on how the Broward Sheriff's Office can work within the community to 

ensure a better relationship after the George Floyd incident. The teachers at Pompano Beach High 

School decided to challenge BSO to see who could raise more food during the drive. BSO 

accepted the challenge. Yesterday, after three weeks of raising food, BSO came to PBHS with a 

trailer full of food. It was a great thrill for all of the students at PBHS as the officers came with their 

sirens blazing and their lights going off during the student's lunch period. The officers worked with 

the students to load up the food that was raised at PBHS onto a trailer and BSO was happy to 

deliver the items to the shelter. Although BSO did bring in more items during the food drive, 

nobody was a loser in the challenge. It was a great experience for all involved and the real winner 

was the homeless shelter.












